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A Message from the Headteacher… 

Welcome back to everyone!! All of us at Tarleton Holy Trinity hope you had a good summer – we saw lots of 

sunshine (and rain) and the children look refreshed and ready for another busy year at THT!! 

 

A proper newsletter will come out to you on the usual Tuesday of next week…but here are a few quick 

notices…  
 

Sunday School / Sunday Club 

A reminder that this Sunday, 4th September, is the 1st Sunday back for the new Sunday club, starting 

10.45 in the school hall.  
 

Celebration Worship 

As we only started today – there is no Celebration worship for parents and carers tomorrow afternoon…it 

all starts next week!! 
 

Stepping Stones 

We know it is short notice, but if your ‘pre-school’ child (or child in this year’s Reception class who hasn’t 

started yet) would like to join us for Stepping Stones, we are going ahead with it tomorrow at the usual 

time of 10.15am. 
 

Staff Changes in September 2016 

Unfortunately, Mrs Seeley is still suffering from the effects of vertigo and labyrinthitis and is not well 

enough to come back to school at the present time. Mrs Simpson will be looking after Year 4 in the 

meantime and we welcome back Mr Phillips who will be looking after Mrs Simpson's half of Year 5. 

 

We welcome Mr Skinner as he joins us as an ‘official member of staff’ in our Year 3 classroom, and say 

hello to Mrs Williams as she starts her teacher training in Mrs Dimmock’s Year 2 class. 

 

There is no further progress news from Mr Baxter. However, he would like to say a ‘huge thank you’ for all 

your generous donations which we clubbed together to buy him an Amazon Fire Tablet so that he can play 

games, read books and much more. 

 

We will soon be looking for an interim caretaker, in the meantime…do you know anyone who may be 

interested?? 
 

...and Finally 

A huge THANK YOU to the ‘Friends’ of the school, the committee, the helpers and everyone who came to 

support the events last academic year. All-in-all Friends raised a massive £11,560.00 for school. Many, 

many thanks, the school very much appreciates everything you do!! 

 

Thanks for reading…yours sincerely, 

 

 

                       Stephen B. Smith (Headteacher) 

Headteacher 
 


